
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Tree Close, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4UY 
Tel:  01885 483237   Email:  admin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 

Head of School: Mrs Heather Yarnold 
Email: hyarnold@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 
 

June 2025 

Dear Parents/ Carers  

School Games – Wednesday 2nd July 

 

St Peter’s children have been invited to take part in the ‘School Games’.  This is an all day event 

taking place at Hereford Leisure Centre during the school day.  The closing ceremony is at 2.30pm 

so we aim to be back by 3.20pm.  Children will need to wear their PE clothes and bring a packed 

lunch and plenty to drink.  A sunhat and waterproof jacket are a must and please apply sun 

cream in the morning before we leave. 

 
What is The School Games? 
The School Games is a programme which aims to keep competitive sport at the heart of schools, and 
provide more young people with the opportunity to compete and achieve their personal best.  It started 
in 2006 as a single annual multi-sport competition - what is today known as the School Games National 
Finals. In 2010, the School Games was expanded to include more localized competitions, from major 
county level events to smaller competitions within the same school. 
 
How it works 
The School Games creates opportunities and experiences that young people will enjoy. The combined 
national network of over 450 School Games Organisers and more than 40 Active Partnerships work 
together locally to deliver targeted opportunities for young people from over 40 different sports and 
activities.  

 

Many thanks 

 

Miss R Jinks 

PE Lead 

 

School Games at Hereford Leisure Centre Wednesday 2nd July 2025 

 

I give give permission for my child …………………………………………………………………to take 

part in The School Games at Hereford Leisure Centre 

 

Signed  ________________________________________________  Parent/Carer 

 

Emergency Contact Name …………………………………………………………… Telephone ……………………………………………….……. 

 


